

22nd September 2021

Dear Parent / Carer,

We have today issued a letter to parents of students aged 12-15 years old regarding the COVID-19 vaccination programme running at Lighthouse School on Monday 27th September 2021.

As your child does not fall into this age bracket they have not been invited to take part in the programme at school at this time.

If your child is 16 or 17 years old, please see the following guidance from the NHS website.

Young people aged 16 and 17

You can get your 1st dose of a COVID-19 vaccine if you're aged 16 or 17.

The NHS will contact you when it's your turn to get the vaccine. You'll be invited to a local NHS service such as a GP surgery.

You cannot book your appointment online.

Some walk-in COVID-19 vaccination sites are offering the vaccine to people aged 16 and 17. You can check if a site is available near you. https://www.leedsccg.nhs.uk/health/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/walk-in-clinics/

If you have any questions regarding the COVID-19 vaccination programme taking place in school then please email admin@lighthouseschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Emma Sullivan Principal





disability
confident